
 Incoming Grades K-2 
 Summer Reading 2023 

 Dear Families, 

 We are excited to announce our  Summer Reading  for  students entering 
 Kindergarten through Grade 2.  Students will have  the opportunity to choose 
 books from the provided book list to enjoy and then complete a Book Journal 
 Entry telling their favorite part!  Next, one day during the summer, the 
 students will be invited to a  Book Party  at their  school!  The Book Party date 
 and details vary according to community school, but will all be a fun event 
 based around one of the books on the list!  Then finally, in September the 
 students will return their Book Journals to their teachers for a reward! 

 The books listed make great read-alouds to be done with the family and are 
 NOT expected to be read independently by the student.  The titles on the list 
 are just the beginning!  There are also book series and beloved authors on 
 there too, so explore away! 

 Steps for Summer Reading: 
 1.  Choose books from the provided K-2 list and complete one Book Journal 

 Entry for each book 
 2.  Attend a Summer Book Party at your school if possible! 
 3.  Return your Book Journal to your school in September. 

 *Most books listed can be found at your local library.  If your child doesn’t 
 have a library card yet, now is a great time to get one!  Scan the QR code 
 below or complete the attached form and bring to any Delaware County 
 Library! 

 Scan for Delaware County Library Card Sign Up 

 Happy Reading! 🙂 


